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Friday 1st December 2023 

Dear Foxhills Families, 

Important notices and information as we return to school  
Only two weeks left of this term!  Here are a few important reminders and notices. Please do 
remember if you are unsure of anything to contact the school office for further information.  
 
Upcoming dates for your diary (in some cases further information will follow): 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 6th December - Books at Bedtime 

Thursday 7th December – Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December – Winter Fayre 1.30pm  

11th – 15th December – PTA Gift Shop 

Tuesday 12th December – Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 13th December – Juniors Disco  

Friday 15th December – Last day of Term 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 – Inset Day 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 – Term Starts 

Friday 21ST June 2024 – Federation Sports Morning 

Friday 28th June 2024 – Federation Sports Morning - Back up date 

https://www.foxhills-jun.hants.sch.uk/diary/grid/2023/01/ 
 
The Remaining Inset Days for the Academic Year 2023-2024 

 Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

 Monday 19th February 2024 
 

E-Scooters 
As it stands, using electric scooters on public roads remains illegal under United Kingdom law. 
These regulations apply to private roads as well, effectively making it unlawful to use private electric 
scooters on any public highway or streets.  
 
Unauthorised use of e-scooters on public roads can result in penalties. Therefore all e-scooters will 
not be permitted on site. 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Thank you to everyone who contributed, across the federation we have collected a 
wonderful £383.68 for the Poppy Appeal. Together we have helped raise £19,129.59 in Totton alone! 
 
Children in Need 
Thank you for your kind donations, we have had cash donations of £304.69 across the federation. 
 

https://www.foxhills-jun.hants.sch.uk/diary/grid/2023/01/


 

Head Lice 
We have had some reports of head lice. Please can we ask that you check your child’s hair and treat if 
it is required.  
Please see the link below. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 
Winter Fair 
The winter Fair will be held on the 8th December, the school will be open to visitors from 1.30pm. 
Please come along and see the wonderful festive activities children have created, as well as the 
wonderful craft stalls that will be set up in the hall for you to purchase those little stocking fillers. 
 
Holiday Clubs/Activities 
Please see the link below for holiday activities. 
https://foxhillsfederation.ovw2.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=Local+Holiday+Activities&pid=108 
 
Important Reminders: 
No Drive Zone 
08:20 – 08:45   15:00 – 15:25 
No vehicles will be allowed on site during these times except for blue badge holders.  
 
Please could we remind you of the following: 

 Ensure all items of your child’s clothing are labelled. 

 Please send your child into school with weather appropriate clothing. 

 Send your child into school with a water bottle (Please do not send children with energy drinks 
or water in such bottles, eg.  Prime bottles). 

 
School Driveway  
Please can we remind pedestrians to use the paths when walking up to school. The school driveway is 
to be used for vehicles and bikes only. This is to ensure the safety of our children when travelling to 
and from school. Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
Parking outside the school gate 
Parking outside school continues to be problematic. Please could we ask that you are considerate 
towards our neighbours and other road users when parking.  Do not park or drop off in the yellow zig 
zag zone and double yellow lined areas.  
 
As always, if you have questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards,  

The Foxhills Junior School Team 

 

 

https://foxhillsfederation.ovw2.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=Local+Holiday+Activities&pid=108

